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28th July, 2008 
Addl. Secretary

Medical Council of India

Pocket-14, Sector-8,

Dwarka,

New Delhi – 110077

Subject : Complaint against GTB Hospital, Shahdara, Delhi alleged by Shri B.S. Vohra

Sir,


With reference to your letter No. MCI-211(2)(212)/2008-Ethics/5216 dated 15.7.2008 on the subject noted above, this is to inform, that on perusal of the email of Shri B.S. Vohra, the Delhi Medical Council has observed that in light of the provisions of Delhi Medical Council Act and Rules made thereunder, which mandates that “No complaint shall be entertained unless it is in writing and signed by the person making it”, this email cannot be entertained. 
Yours faithfully,

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

